
The City of La Quinta and the project team wish to express sincere
gratitude to the community, businesses, and residents for your
unwavering support throughout the reconstruction of Highway 111
between Washington Street and Jefferson St.

PROJECT COMPLETED
Thank you

https://lqhighway111.com

H IGHWAY  1 1 1  BY  THE  NUMBERS

37,000‌
TONS‌

N E W  A S P H A LT ‌

20‌
COMPLIANT‌

ADA CURB R AMPS

600
CUBIC YARDS‌

C O N C R E T E ‌

https://lqhighway111.com/

